
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

HOUSE INSURANCE COMMITTEE 

 

TESTIMONY ON SB 110 

March 14, 2017 

 

 

Chairman and Members of the Committee: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to speak in favor of this bill. The Board of Regents and other 

interested parties have worked to find a solution and have consulted this department. We believe 

this is a reasonable solution and respectfully ask for your consideration. 

 

 

Clark Shultz 

Deputy Commissioner of Insurance 

Kansas Insurance Department 

 

 


